

Nigerians Abroad Magazine P.O BOX 34644 RPO Jane—Trethewey, Toronto, Ontario M9M 3W7, Canada.

Dear valuable reader,

## **LETTER OF APPRECIATION**

We at Nigerians Abroad Magazine wishes to thank you, our well informed reader for being part of our success in 2010.

Despite the proliferation of news related media, Nigerians Abroad magazine has successfully created a niche for itself as a news source with untainted reputation, objectivity and profound professionalism. We remain committed to upholding these virtues that have distinguish us among others; to continue publishing news and information that you can work with, and better make our influential platform more users friendly.

With your continued support, we are set to serve you and our primary constituency, Nigeria and Nigerians better.

On behalf of our dynamic working team, Nigerians Abroad Magazine wishes you a prosperous 2011.

Thank you and God bless.

Yemi Yegbuyi

Signed

**Publisher** 

Nigerians Abroad Magazine

info@nigeriansabroadlive.com | +1.647.989.0064

http://www.nigeriansabroadlive.com

